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FIRE RELATED PRODUCT RECALL NOTIFICATION 
 

 

Bella Cucina 12L Convection Oven  
08 August 2012                                                                ACTION - New Zealand recall.      

Problem The oven may pose a safety hazard due to incorrect wiring 
resulting in overheating and therefore a potential fire risk. 

 

Details These ovens were sold at 'The Warehouse' between 
Monday 21 May 2012 and Saturday 4 August 2012. 
 
The affected model can be recognised by the following 
numbers: 
 
Model Number: KHC-625 
Barcode: 9-332066-028973 
 
No other ovens are affected. 

 
 

What to do Stop using the Bella Cucina 12L Convection Oven 
immediately, return it to any 'The Warehouse' store for a 
full refund.  To assist with the processing of refunds, 
customers are requested to provide their receipt where 
possible.  

 

More 
Information 

Call 0800 422 274 during business hours for more 
information or contact any 'The Warehouse' store. 
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